Our Vision:

TO STRIVE FOR EXCELLENCE



Our Mission:

TO GROW, LOVE AND LEARN FOLLOWING JESUS

6th February 2018

Parents' Evening - Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st March

Dear Parents/Guardians

After half term we will be holding our second Parents' Evening sessions of the year. We want all of our children to be confident and independent learners so the children will be part of the meeting process and will be contributing to their learning review with the class teacher and yourselves. Your child will need to attend the meeting, as they will be talking about their start to the year and the learning they have enjoyed. There will be the opportunity to look at your child's books.

For families with more than one child at the school, school staff will supervise siblings in a classroom while you are meeting with the teacher. We will be allocating a maximum meeting time of up to 15 minutes. We would like you to indicate your preference of meeting time on the slip below. As always, we will do our best to match your requirements but please understand that this may not always be possible.

Please complete the slip by ticking the preferred day and return it to school by **Monday 12th February** so that times can be allocated.

Yours faithfully,
Mr AT Moor Principal
Parents Evening March 2018
Name of child
Year group
Preferred Time: 3-3:30 3:30-4 4-4:30 4:30-5 5-5:30 5:30-6 6-6:30
Tuesday 20th March
Wednesday 21st March

Please indicate preferred date and time or a slot will be allocated for you.











